
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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SEPTEMBER 2021

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
Term starts – Wednesday 1st September 

National Teddy bear day – Monday 9th September
Please bring in your favourite teddy bear to join out 

picnic in the garden. (£1 donation for RSPCC)

The children have really enjoyed spending 
lots of time together during the summer 
holidays and welcoming lots of new friends 
into our nursery. We have enjoyed football 
games, lots of sensory play, den building and 
sharing lots of different stories.

One of our favourite stories was the Gruffalo 
and we enjoyed building the foxes den, 
making mouse hats and making owl ice 
cream!

As we have had lots of new children starting 
at nursery we have had a lot of new babies, 
the children have shown a great interest and 
have been very caring towards the babies, 
we have extended this by adding more dolls 
and baby items to our home corner where 
the children have enjoyed changing their 
nappies, giving them food and water and 
putting them to bed.

Don’t forget our new recipe books are available for £1.00
with children’s favourite nursery melas if you would like one

please ask a member of staff.

WC 20th September 2021 – Recycling week. 
The children will be learning about how we can look after 

the environment. Please bring in your recycling from home.


